
                           FAIRHOPE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 

 

Minutes from the meeting of March 2, 2017: 

Attendees: 

Gary Gover  Joe Birindelli  Sissy Birindelli 

Jim Huggins  James Watkins  Donnie Barrett 

Linda Jones 

Historic Preservation Ordinance: 

Gary reviewed the March 2016 remarks submitted by several committee members about the newly 

updated Ordinance. He compared the original Ordinance draft from July 2, 2014 with the new document 

and sent a revised draft to Councilman Jimmy Conyers for his review. 

Treasured Historic Home Sign: 

The yard sign is presently at the home of Joe and Sissy Birindelli at 351 Grand Ave. With the recent 

changes of some city officials, Mr. Arthur Bosarge has taken over for Jennifer Fiedler.  Page Crawford has 

taken over for Sherry Sullivan as Director of Community Development. Sherry Lee Botop also works 

alongside Ms. Crawford at their Nix Center office. 

Member List: 

Jim Huggins has again filled out an application, at the City Hall, requesting membership to the Fairhope 

Historic Preservation Committee. 

Next Meeting: 

The Next Meeting will be held on Thursday April 6, 2017 @ 9:30 am at the Fairhope Museum. 

UPON RECEIVING YOUR REMINDER OF OUR UPCOMING MEETING, PLEASE 

RESPOND TO 'REPLY TO ALL' TO LET OTHER MEMBERS KNOW WHETHER OR NOT 

YOU WILL ATTEND. A QUORUM MUST BE REACHED IN ORDER TO PROCEED WITH 

THE MEETING. 

Minutes prepared by Linda Jones FHPC Secretary 


